
SPOONERHYTHM
PO BOX 1247, STATION Q. TORONTO ONT M4T 2P4

Hello ...Welcome to the club!

We are sure that you'll love being apart of the Spoonerhythrn Network. Please
don't hesitate to send along your ideas, suggestions, and feedback on articles
that we present to you as the year goes by.

Your membership will last one year from the date that you joined, as indicated
on your membership card. We will notify you when your membership is up, so
don't worry, we'll make sure that you don't miss one bit of Spoons information.
Along with your initial membership package, you will receive newsletters
throughout the year, included in the newsletters will be pictures of the Spoons
and articles written by the band members. The newsletters will also include
Spoons activities and press updates, and we'll try to supply you with concert
dates where ever possible.

We would like to thank you for all your letters, and you can be sure that your
letter will be read by one of the Spoons, if not all of them. If it is addressed
to a band member in particUlar, it automatically goes right to them. If you
don't get a reply to your letter, please don't be discouraged. The Spoons have
tried in the past to personally answer all of the letters they receive even if
it is just a short note thanking you for writing. The band is continually busy
doing things like interviews with media, writing and rehearsing new material
for upcoming albums, performing and doing instore appearances so they can meet
you. As you can see with all this to do and more, they have little time left
for their family and friends. But Gord, Sandy, Derrick, and Rob love to hear
from you and want to know that all their hard work in getting their music out
to you is appreciated.

Don't forget that the Spoons merchandise is available year 'round from the
Spoonerhythrn Network, as long as quantities last, and we're sure you'll be
more than pleased with the items you order.

Thanks for joining, and remember ...TELL NO LIES


